
 
 

March 3, 2014 

Ms. Sandra J. Paske 

Secretary to the Commission 

Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 

610 North Whitney Way 

Madison, WI 53707-7854 
 

 

RE: Application of Wisconsin Power and Light Company 

to Install a Dry Flue Gas Desulfurization System at the 

Edgewater Generating Station on Unit 5 

Docket No. 6680-CE-174 

    

 

Dear Secretary Paske, 

 

By way of this letter, Wisconsin Power and Light Company is providing notice that construction 

on the referenced project began on March 3, 2014, with the removal of trees and other shrubbery 

located in the construction zone.  Demolition activities will begin the week of March 10, 2014.   

 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me directly at (608) 458-3924.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

/s/ Scott R. Smith   

Scott R. Smith 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Wisconsin Power and Light Company 
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